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Rules and Guidelines for Oakley Home School Website 

Purpose: For teachers to keep in touch with pupils and to encourage/support Home Learning. We 

are committed to supporting the children’s well-being and we believe this new website will ensure 

that their Home Learning is purposeful.  Example posts: A daily reflection; a discussion relating to 

their Year Groups’ Home learning project; ask the children to share work they have produced from 

the day before etc. 

How often?  Teachers will post on the website regularly excluding during the Easter holidays.   

Teachers will aim to respond to children’s comments on a regular basis. However, children are able 

to view and comment at any time.  

Weekly Home Learning Sheets: In addition to the school website and emails, each Year Groups’ 

weekly work will be posted on this website.  

How will we monitor it and keep it safe? 

1. This will be a password protected website for pupils of Oakley Junior School only – please 

see next page for details.  

2. Before commenting, children need to ensure they have changed their username (see How 

to Login document for details). This is to ensure the safety of our pupils. 

3. When commenting, children need to think carefully about the content. This must be related 

to the teachers’ original post. Any inappropriate commenting will result in being removed.  
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Please note: This online, interactive resource is a Home School communication tool 

for the children and teachers. 
Any parent/carer queries will need to follow the usual school procedures via the 

school office contact details. 
This is to ensure that our staff can provide the most effective communication for the 

children. 
Please be patient as there may be some teething problems. 

 
 Thank you for your understanding. 
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How to login  

1. Go to www.oakleyhomeschool.co.uk 

2. You can access the weekly packs and Rules and Guidelines for Oakley Home School Website. 

3. If you want to look at any forums, enter the whole school security password: please contact 

the school office if you haven’t received this by text message.  

4. You will now be able to view all content but NOT comment.  

If you would like your child to be able to comment, then you will need to follow a few extra steps 

below: 

1. Click on login (top right corner). 

2. Complete details – you will need to enter an email address and create your own password.  

3. Once your account has been created, you will need to change your username – this is to 

make sure that your email address is kept private. 

- Use the menu button in the top right corner and go to ‘My Account’  

- Here you can click on the ‘edit’ button to change your username. 

- Note: Your username should be your child’s first name, second name initial and class. 

E.g. JohnS6A 

 

Siblings 

If possible, each sibling should create their own account using different email addresses. If this is 

not possible, the username should include all the names of the children who use that account. E.g: 

John6ALaura4W 

 

We hope you find this website useful. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 

Amy Richards 

Computing Co-ordinator 
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